Notice of Reopen of "REDEE"

"REDEE" has temporarily closed to prevent the spread of the new coronavirus infection, but now, it
will reopen while shortening its business hours.

Accompanying with the reopen, we will thoroughly implement the infection control measures for
facilities and employees.

In the meanwhile, please avoid congestion and keep social distance. We will aim to execute preventive

measures so that customers can be safe.

1. About reopen
Reopen date  5/25 (Mon.)
Business hours  11:00~20:00 (Last admission time 19:00)

2 . Initiatives to prevent infection
+ Staff will guide the visitors to cooperate with hand sanitation at the facility entrance and each area.
* We check the temperature measurement (non-contact) by setting infrared thermal imaging camera
at the facility entrance.

+ Staff shall wear masks and transparent gloves in order to prevent infection.

3. Request to customers

* Please practice cough etiquette, wash your hands, wear masks to prevent infection.
* Please cooperate with temperature check by infrared thermal imaging camera near the entrance.
* Please cooperate with securing social distance.

* If you feel unwell due to fever or other reasons, your visit will be declined.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused, and we appreciate your understanding and

cooperation.



